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GLS guarantees you the usual collection and 
delivery service over the Christmas period.
We are always operational, with regular departures 
of your national shipments, with the exception of 
Monday 25 December 2023, Tuesday 26 December 
2023 and Monday 1 January 2024 when there will be 
no departures. 

As for international shipments, here are the
departures according to service:
Parcel: departures until Thursday, 21 December
2023, restarting on Wednesday, 27 December 2023
with last departure on Thursday, 28 December
2023. Regular departure on Tuesday, 2 January
2024.

Express: departures until Thursday, 21 December
2023, restarting on Wednesday, 27 December 2023
with last departure on Thursday, 28 December
2023. Regular departure on Tuesday, 2 January
2024.
Logistics Groupage: from Friday 15 December
2023 to Monday 8 January 2024 shipments may be
delayed on standard delivery times. During the same 
period, overseas pick-ups will be totally suspended.

For additional informations, please contact your
local sales representative or send an e-mail to
customer service by filling out the contact form on
the website.

Always operational, even in December!
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